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Colorado Coalition for the Homeless’ Statement Regarding Unionization Vote 

by the Housing Support Services Department 

DENVER, CO - This evening on Wednesday, January 22nd, staff members from the Housing Support 

Services Department (HSS) at the Colorado Coalition for the Homeless voted in a National Labor 

Relations Board (NLRB) supervised election in support of having the Service Employees International 

Union (SEIU) represent eligible members of that department on the terms and conditions of their 

employment. The Executive Team is committed to working collaboratively with SEIU and the impacted 

employees through the next phase of the collective bargaining agreement process, while continuing to 

provide high-quality housing, healthcare, and supportive services to individuals and families experiencing 

or at risk of homelessness throughout Colorado.   

 

#   #   # 

About Colorado Coalition for the Homeless: 

The mission of the Colorado Coalition for the Homeless is to work collaboratively toward the prevention of homelessness and 

the creation of lasting solutions for people experiencing and at-risk of homelessness throughout Colorado. The Coalition 

advocates for and provides a continuum of housing and a variety of services to improve the health, well-being and stability of 

those it serves. Since its founding, the organization has earned state and national recognition for its integrated healthcare, 

housing and service programs. The Coalition’s comprehensive approach addresses the causes of homelessness, as well as the 

consequences, offering critical assistance to over 22,000 individuals and families each year. Learn more at 

www.coloradocoalition.org.  
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